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April 3 - Back to Classes after Spring Break 

April 7 - No School (Good Friday) 

April 13 - Grade 9-12 Report Cards Sent Out 

April 13 - Preschool Wellness Fair 

April 20-22 - Major Production “The Addams Family” 

April 21 - Wilderness Class trip to Winnipeg 

April 26 - Early Dismissal at 2:00 pm 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Killarney School presents 

(In association with Theatrical Rights Worldwide): 

April 20, 21 & 22 

Killarney School South Gymnasium 

7:30 pm ~ Tickets: $15 

 

 

TICKETS ON SALE NOW! 

Available at Trinkets & Treasures and Killarney School 
 

Book by Marshall Brickman & Rick Elice     Music and Lyrics by Andrew Lippa 



KPAC NEWS 

The Numb Bum saga continues... 

It has come to the attention of KPAC that not everyone has enjoyed the benefit of sitting in a comfy new gym 

chair, so - we ordered some more!  Thanks to your support of our fundraising efforts, we were able to order 

52 more chairs (at the cost of $2915) so that EVERYONE can enjoy the best seat in the house! 

 

Last Chance to get those bulb orders in!   

Spring is on the way and so is the deadline for pre-ordering your flower 

bulbs!  Please check out our attached info sheet and let us know by APRIL 

14 if you'd like to place an order!  

killarneyparentadvisorycouncil@gmail.com  

Boissevain Festival of the Arts 

Several of our Killarney School students participated in this year’s festival.  Congratulations to all of them! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Graeme, Elora, William 
Joel, McCanna, Violet 
Nora, Luci 

Dakotah 

Hello from the librarian! 

Thank you to everyone who  supported the Book Fair this spring! We made over $5,000 so that means over $2,500 
dollars will be going towards purchasing books for the library!  This 
means so much - the students are loving the new books that I have 
been able to add to the library, all because of your support! I will be 
working hard to get those new books out on the shelves so our students 
are able to check them out! 

Now that we are into April I am working on bulletin boards with a 
‘Spring into Reading’ theme!  I’ll be bringing out all the books about 
plants, flowers and the joy of reading! 

I hope you all had a great Spring Break and I am excited to see all the 
spring flowers and green grass soon! 

Your Friendly School Librarian, 
Mrs. McGill 

mailto:killarneyparentadvisorycouncil@gmail.com


Principal For A Day 

Mr. Jackson G. got to be our Principal for a Day on March 7th.  Jackson earned this opportunity by being our 

top Terry Fox fundraiser this year!  Jackson took over Mrs. Hilhorst’s office while she took his spot in the 

classroom!  Mr. G spent the day visiting classrooms, allowed a longer recess, took a break in the staff room 

and played music over the PA at the end of the day. 

Mrs. Jonsson and Mr. Outhwaite 

took their Sustainable 

Wilderness class on the road to 

Max Lake for an overnight 

adventure!  The students did 

some cross-country skiing, 

tobogganing, ice fishing, cooked 

over the fire and built quinzees.  

A few brave souls slept in the 

quinzees overnight! 




